
Tuesday 7th March 2023

Year 5 visit to Hampton Court Palace

5N & 5B – Thursday 23rd March
5H & 5R – Friday 24th March

As part of our study of the Tudors, Year 5 will be visiting Hampton Court Palace.
This exciting visit will involve a visit of the palace and gardens. Furthermore, each
class will take part in a workshop entitled ‘Investigating King Henry’.

We will be walking to the palace, so please ensure that your child is wearing
comfortable shoes and suitable outer clothing, along with their school
uniform.

Please provide your child with a named packed lunch (no nuts or nut products,
fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate please) and a full bottle of water.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals please contact the school office to place
your child’s packed lunch order by Tuesday 14th March.

In order for this visit to take place, we need a contribution of £7.85 per child, please
pay this online using Parent Pay by Monday 20th March. Should you require support
with payment, please speak to Mr James. Unfortunately, the visit would need to be
cancelled if there are insufficient funds.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Z Baxevanidis, Mrs E Hawes, Miss M  de Beer and Miss C Higginson


